Thank You for Participating in Last Week's Seminar

email: "RTrestan@adl.org Trestan, Robert" Monday, September 9, 2019 at 10:47:21 AM Eastern Daylight Time Cc: email: "JStuckey@adl.org Stuckey, Jacob" Dear Law Enforcement Colleagues, Thank you for participating in last week's seminar. For the 340 law enforcement officers from over 90 federal, state and local agencies in attendance, we hope that you found it informative and gained valuable tools to help keep our communities safe. Attached you will find a number of publications from Dr. Simon Perry as well as the publications distributed by Special Agent in Charge Steve Marks. Special thanks to Dr. Simon Perry and Special Agent in Charge Steve Marks who did a phenomenal job presenting. We are grateful to the Kraft Group and the incredible team of professionals at Gillette Stadium for hosting the event and our co-sponsors: ATF Boston Division, FBI Boston Division, Massachusetts Chiefs of Police Association, Massachusetts District Attorneys Association, Massachusetts Major City Chiefs of Police, Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association, and the Massachusetts State Police. Again, thank you for participating and we look forward to continuing our partnership with you.

Sincerely,

Robert

Robert Trestan

Regional Director

40 Court Street, 12th Floor

Boston MA 02108

t: 617-406-6360

c: 617-515-4023

rtrestan@adl.org

adl.org





Attachments:

image007.png 6.7k

image008.png 1.1k

image009.png 1.1k

image010.png 1.2k

image011.png 842

Lone terrorists A study of run over attacks.pdf 421k

Perry2019_Article_TheApplicationOfTheLawOfCrimeC.pdf 1.3M

Rational Choice Rewards and the Jihadist.pdf 258k

Secret Service - Enhancing School Safety Guide.pdf 1.4M

USSS_FY2019_MAPS.pdf 3.0M

The Ten Commandments of Effective Counterterrorism.pdf 1.0M

JQC The Situational Prevention of Terrorism An Evaluation of the Israeli West Bank Barrier.pdf 850k